From: Planning Enquiries

Sent: 14 February 2013 15:52

To: Banning, Nigel

Subject: PWV: Application No. N123457/L - The cartshed at Halesend
Importance: High

From: Mary Barnett [mailto:marym.abamett

Sent: 14 February 2013 11:03

To: Planning Enquiries

Subject: Application No. N123457/L - The cartshed at Halesend
Importance: High

For the attention of Nigel Banning - Our comments on this application are as follows -

"No objections - the storage shed should not in the future be turned into a separate dwelling or an
extension and we feel that this should be the final development on this area. We consider the plans
to be a sympathetic conversion®.

With thanks for the slight extension - Mary, Clerk to the PC.



